
From: Cllr John Loudoun   
Sent: 15 January 2023 10:11 
To: Ed Freeman  
Subject: Local Plan consultation 

 

I have, via Commonplace submitted my comments. However, I now realise that the 
map I latterly was viewing gives me different information that I was previously rely 
upon. 
 

Therefore I wish to amend my comments as follows - 
 

Sidm_24: Land at Two Bridges Road (immediately north of the designated 
employment site), Sidford.   
This site has previously been identified as a potential extension of the business park 
site next door; however, this site is not being pursued by the owners of the business 
park.   
  
The development of this site would lead to the loss of agricultural land in the AONB. 
It would leave to the creeping coalescence of Sidbury and Sidford which is protected 
within the Sid Valley Neighbourhood Plan.  
  
The use of this site for industrial purposes would add to the already congested roads 
through Sidbury and the School Street part of Sidford and this would impact 
negatively on these areas.  
  
I do not support including this site in the Local Plan.  
 

Sidm_09: Land at Two Bridges Road (immediately beyond north of the 
designated employment site), Sidford.   
The development of this site would lead to the loss of agricultural land in the AONB. 
It would leave to the creeping coalescence of Sidbury and Sidford which is protected 
within the Sid Valley Neighbourhood Plan.  

  
The use of this site for industrial purposes would add to the already congested roads 
through Sidbury and the School Street part of Sidford and this would impact 
negatively on these areas.  
  
I do not support including this site in the Local Plan.  
 

Best wishes 
 

John Loudoun 

Ward Member 
 


